
 
 

WATER-SEWER COMMISSIONERS MEETING MINUTES 
May 15, 2012 

 
Present: Leo Collette, Charlie Packard, George Cornwall, Val Daigle, David 

Berger and Mark Petersen, Supt. 
 
 Kerry O’Brien a reporter from the Gardner News taped the meeting 

 
1. Leo called the meeting at 6:02 pm 

 
2. The agenda of 5/15/12 was approved 

 
3. A motion by Charlie and seconded by Val to approve the minutes of April 10, 

2012.  Unanimous 
 

4. Tank update:  Prior to the final paving of Water Street and Ashby Road the new 
tank will go on line.  The common will be seeded after Memorial Day.  The 
cannon will be placed on the common next spring.  The posts are up for the fence.  
The radios are in place and are running now.  The next meeting with Tighe & 
Bond will be June 14, 2012 at 10 AM in the town hall lower level. 
 

5. The entrance fee for Cushing Academy for the new town house located 58A & 
58B School Street will be $5,000 for the unit. 
 

6. EJ Prescott met with the Commissioners on March 13, 2012 and introduced the 
VaS inventory based system.  Chris from FW Webb also would like to talk with 
the Commissioners on their system.  FW Webb also has a pump division.  He is 
being referred to Doug. 

 
7. The Commissioners would like a list of people that are on the tax lien from Carla 

regarding water and sewer as soon as possible.   
 

8. Leo made the announcement as of July 1, 2012 Mark will be stepping down from 
the Supt. job but will remain with the water and sewer dept.  Mark was given a 
round of applause.  

 
9. Charlie made a motion to adjourn seconded by Val.  Unanimous meeting 

adjourned at 6:50 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Elaine Cormier, Admin Clerk 
   
 


